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From: Trista Little [mailto:trista.little@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2018 4:16 PM

To: commentletters <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: Comment Letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

Hello:

| am writing to urge you to adopt the proposed stronger protections for San Francisco’s Bay-Delta Estuary. Adopting
policy that allows rivers to flow more naturally is a vitally important step to sustaining and improving human and
ecological health in California.

It's worth noting that other state and federal agencies, including the California Department of Fish and Wildlife, have
recommended that half of the flow remain in the rivers of the San Joaquin Basin. This is a stronger standard than even
the State Water Resources Control Board has proposed. | urge you to follow these recommendations and adopt policy
that increases river flows and restores water quality.

Thank you!
Trista Little
Emeryville, California
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